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2nd November 2023 

Our ref: MBF/016/KB 

Re: Parents’ Evening – November 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to invite you to Parents’ Evening which will be held at Ambergate site. This will give you the 

opportunity to meet with your child’s class tutor to discuss their progress and how they have settled throughout 

the first term. 

The school will be split into two evenings: 

Discoverers, Explorers, Trent Bridge, Leamington, Hampden and Aintree on Tuesday 21st November 2023 from 

3.45pm onwards. 

Oval, Silverstone, Wembley, Ascot, St Andrews, Olympia, Henley, Twickenham and Wimbledon on Wednesday 

22nd November 2023 from 3.45pm onwards. Parents’ Evening appointments will run alongside our 14-16 

evening, which you will have already been notified about separately if this involves your child. 

Appointments will be booked through your ParentMail App. Appointment times will be on a first come, first 

served basis and you will be notified when you are able to make your booking.  

Please see the link for further information to support you booking if necessary: 

https://parentmail.helphub.com/parents-evening/book-appointments.htm 

Please ensure you select your child’s tutor group date as above when selecting an appointment. 

Please contact reception if you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Matthew Bloodworth-Flatt 

Headteacher 
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